
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Update - Rail Services stoppage from/to Genoa SECH 

 

 

May, 16th 2024 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

we inform you that the civil works in the area nearby Genoa SECH port terminal (Parco Rugna) 
have been completed; operators are still waiting for final green-light from Port Authority that is 
taking more time than expected to be received. 
 
We will promptly inform you as soon as we receive the ultimate advice about re-opening date. 
 
In meantime rail operations at SECH keep on being suspended till the end of renewal works. 
 

Until the official re-opening, for all vessels calling Sech terminal we will be able to manage 

containers from / to Milan and Lombardian Area at the standard Combined Rail conditions. 

 

Until further notice all bookings confirmed under combined rail mode to/from SECH to/from 

Padova and Modena areas will be subject to a surcharge of Euro 130 / container. 

 

We apologize for confusion caused and please do not hesitate to contact our dedicated customer 

service team at italy@service.hlag.com if you require further clarification 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

Hapag-Lloyd (Italy) 

 

 

mailto:italy@service.hlag.com

